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Monthly Report
The first thing we worked on this year on the A107 was bodywork. After last year's 
championship race, we had some fixes to make. First, we straightened the body to how it had been before 
the race. Then once the body was straight, we sanded down the body so we could put new fiberglass 
patches on to strengthen the side of the body. Next, we sanded down the fiberglass to make it smooth. 
Last we added body filler to make the side super smooth and ready for paint, we did have to sand it down 
one last time before painting the car.

A107 with body repairs
completed.

We are now on to the painting of
the A107, we have chosen a color
shift paint for the car. To start we
had to apply a base coat of gloss
black, for the best look when we
get to the actual final color shift

paint.
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